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PARKS

AND RECREATION

To: Board of Parks and Recreation

From: Mark Heintz — Director of Parks and Recreation
Date: November 19, 2024

Re: 2025 landscape maintenance services agreement

Great Lakes Landscape Management, Inc. is our current landscape maintenance contractor for Centennial
Park, Community Park, West Lakes Park and John Friend Park. They have been the contractor at these

sites for more than five years.

Their current contract was for the 2022, 2023 and 2024 seasons at an annual cost of $99,548.60. The
contractor has shared with us the opportunity to renew with them at the current contracted rate for the

2025 season.

We feel this is an opportunity to continue with the same vendor who has familiarity with these park sites

while also getting a consistent service for a fair and known price.

Recommendation:
Staff recommends accepting the offer from Great Lakes Landscape Management, Inc. to hold their pricing
and to extend the current contract with them for these same services for the 2025 landscape

maintenance season.
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GREAT LAKES LANDSCAPE MGMT., INC.
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Submitted To: Dated:
Attn: mheintz@munster.org October 31, 2024

Mark Heintz

Town of Munster,

Great Lakes Landscape will maintain the same pricing structure for all
properties for the season of 2025.

Sincerely,

GREAT LAKES LANDSCAPE MGMT.. Dino- loakimidis, President
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